

As the last week of August is coming to a close, we sincerely wish you've had the best summer full of fond memories and accomplishments.

We're happy to touch base with you again and update you on what's happening in our space.



Ceslie, Maryse, Jean, Marc

### Recipe of the Month



### Back to School: How to Balance Screen Time and Physical Activity





## Heart & Stroke is Seeking Health Professionals

Please help us by completing the survey before September 12th.

## Please go to this link to complete this survey.

We are updating and nedesigning our previous risk screening tool as a way for all people in Canada to quickly assess their own risks. Once completed we will provide useer with information on their risks, next stops, questiones to ask, and actions they can take. We will also include some women's specific elements to make this a unique and valuable tool. We will link to resources that have been created by your organizations and groups when possible.

# Please complete this survey no later than September 12<sup>th</sup>, 2024. It should take between 10 – 15 minutes to complete.

- In doing so, we ask that you consider both:

  the current evidence on the association of the content area to vascular head and brain risks (refer to Appendix One for more information);

  the filedithood that including this element and raising auterneess with the public may lead to poolite risk reducing actions by the participants.

# **QUOTE OF THE MONTH**

The only lasting beauty is the beauty of the heart

Have something to share with the heart failure community? Reply to this email to submit content for future editions of The Beat!



© Constant Contact